Dear Partners,

Greetings from Norwich!

The John Innes Centre, a fellow member of the Norwich Research Park, is hosting an <u>International Undergraduate</u> Summer School in 2020.

The Undergraduate Summer School is a unique opportunity for undergraduates from all corners of the world with an interest in plant science/microbiology to spend eight weeks at the internationally renowned John Innes research centre, partnering with fellow Norwich Research Park institutes; The Sainsbury Laboratory and the Earlham Institute. The 2020 summer school will run from **Sunday 28 June – Friday 21 August**. Students experience plant and microbial science, interacting with world-leading scientists and gain an unrivalled insight into research.

The programme will be fully-funded, including a £250 per stipend and free accommodation in an en-suite room within walking distance from the John Innes Centre. We invite you to share this wonderful opportunity with your students - applications close Monday 20 January 2020 and students will be able to access the application form here.

Wishing you all a wonderful and restful festive period, and a happy and healthy New Year!

On behalf of the John Innes Centre,

UEA Study Abroad

Katrien Verbruggen Study Abroad Manager

Study Abroad Office, Arts 0.71 University of East Anglia Norwich Research Park Norwich, NR4 7TJ United Kingdom Tel: +44 1603 592048 Tel: 444 1603 591871



#UEADoesStudyAbroad

Gold (Teaching Excellence Framework 2017-2021)
World Top 200 (Times Higher Education World University Rankings 2020)
UK Top 25 (The Times/Sunday Times 2020 and Complete University Guide 2020)
World Top 50 for research citations (Times Higher Education World University Rankings 2020)



This email is confidential and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient please accept my apologies; please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this email or take any action in reliance on its contents: to do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Please inform me that this message has gone astray before deleting it. Thank you for your co-operation.

Any personal data exchanged as part of this email conversation will be processed by the University in accordance with current UK data protection law and in line with the relevant UEA Privacy Notice.